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MEMORANDUM 

 

To: Athletics Committee 

 

From: Rachel Toy  

 

Date: December 1, 2017 

 

Subject: Athletics Committee Meeting Minutes 

_________________________________________________________ 
 

 

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 am on Friday, December 1, 2017. Those in attendance 

were Julie Myers-Kuhn, Jason Jenkins, Rachel Toy, Sam Hayden, Marty Eakin, Brittanie Talley, 

Sjohonton Fanner, Mike Schoppa, Dona Crow, Criquett Lehman, Lyle Bonner, Michelle Downes 

and Anne Patterson. 

 

Julie Myers-Kuhn began the meeting by asking the committee if they had anything that needed 

to be addressed and discussed.  

 

Criquett Lehman suggested that she would like a coordinator for rodeo as far as advising is 

concerned in which Mike Schoppa has agreed to help when he’s available. She also 

recommended that the student/athlete meet with him prior to going to student services to make 

their schedule. Also, Criquett requested a mentor from baseball or athletic training and at the end 

of the year they would receive a $250.00 stipend. Lastly, she would like to attend study halls so 

that she can teach student/athletes on note taking skills, help with tutoring and teach test taking 

tips.  

 

Mike Schoppa requested that once the student/athletes have been advised and their schedule have 

been made that they register immediately because the students tend to lose their schedules.  

 

Dona Crow suggested that the student/athletes make appointments with the counselors rather 

than being a “walk-in” if possible.  

 

Sam Hayden mentioned that it would be nice if all student/athletes have their class schedules 

completed before going to student services to be advised.  

 

Julie Myers-Kuhn closed by saying that student/athletes need to be taught how to read their class 

schedules as far as what section they are in and what campus they must attend.  

 

 
 


